
From: Gary Smith
To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Cannabis Industry
Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 4:36:30 PM

Hello,
My name is Gary Smith and I reside at 1237 Primrose Court here in Lompoc. I support taxing
and regulating the cannabis industry here in town. The added revenue is much-needed for
social programs.
Thank You,
Gary Smith
805 717 4192
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